For Ice Hockey Parents and Students,
We are excited to announce that school sports have been given the green light! VMC will again be partnering with Groupe 71.  If you are interested in playing for the VMC Hockey Team we will be holding an in person meeting WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 16th at 7:00 PM at Vincent Massey Collegiate.
We will be discussing all the details for the upcoming year. 
If you are interested in attending the meeting, please confirm your attendance by email:
info.groupe71@gmail.com
OR
by phone: 514 882 4840
Also provide your child's 
Grade:
Position:
Last year's team:
 
Thank you and hope to see you there!
 
Nick Romano
Hockey Program Director
514 882 4840

